
City of Mississauga 
Dipika Damerla, Ward 7 

300 City Centre Drive 
MISSISSAUGA ON L5B 3C1 

mississauga.ca 

Attention: Office of the Clerk, Region of Peel 

I am writing to inform you I will be taking an unpaid leave of absence from my position as Regional 
Councillor starting at the beginning of the writ period of the upcoming provincial election and running 
through until June 5, 2022.  

Sincerely, 

Dipika Damerla 

Councillor, Ward 7, City of Mississauga 

16.3-1

April 28, 2022
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